One First National Plaza, Chicago. liinois
Address Reply to Post Office Box 767
Chicago, lllinois 60690

March 27, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, DC 20555

Subject: LaSalle County Station Units 1 and 2
Environmental Qualification of
Electrical Equipment
NRC Docket Nos. 50-373 and 50-374

References (a): January 8, 1985 letter from J. G.
Marshall to H. R. Denton.

(b): January 30, 1985 letter from J. G.
Marshall to H. R. Denton.

(c): February 5, 1985 letter from J. G.
Marshall to H. R. Denton.

(d): February 22, 1985 letter from J. G.
Marshall to H. R. Denton.

(e): Telecon of March 4, 1985 between J. G.
Marshall to Dr. A. Bournia.

(f): Meeting at NRR Offices in Bethesda on
March 25, 1985.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Ouring a meeting at your offices on March 25 (Ref. (f)), we discussed
the commitments made in support of our request for extension on schedular
requirements of 10 CFR 50.49(g) for LaSalle County Station contained in
Reference (a). This letter is in response to your request for clarification
at that meeting. The following commitments are in addition to those contained
within the referenced letters.

Many of the individual components for which extension is requested
have delivery dates to the site after the March 31, 1985 deadline. We
anticipate receipt of those items beginning in April and continuing through
August. We intend to install those items which can be completed during power
operation as they become available.
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As you recall, we indicated that for LaSalle Unit 2 certain components
requiring installation during an outage will not be available at the site until
after startup following the current surveillance/EQ modification outage.

Unless this work can be accomplished during a subsequent unplanned outage,
Commonwealth Edison commits to shut down Unit 2 to complete this work prior to
November 30, 1985.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
this office.

Very truly yours,

C 8 Raad

Cordell Reed
Vice President




